
 

 

Communication from Unaffiliated Third Party Regarding EVV 

It has recently come to HHSC’s attention that a private consulting business 
called “TMHP Outsource Billing” sent an email to provider agencies regarding 
Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) payer recoupments. This communication is 
not from the Texas Medicaid and Healthcare Partnership (TMHP), Texas’ 
Medicaid claims administrator. TMHP, the Texas Medicaid claims 
administrator has no additional information regarding the services provided 
by the consulting business.  

For questions regarding this alert, please contact HHSC EVV Operations. 
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